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Council to Hold Public Hearing on Condemnation of Property Interests for the Construction of the Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment Station Project
The Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing on (DATE) to take testimony on a proposed ordinance authorizing the condemnation of real property interests for the construction of the Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment Station (GWWTS) project located in the Georgetown neighborhood of South King County.
The GWWTS project is part of King County’s combined sewer overflow Consent Decree approved by the United States Environmental Protection Agency and Washington State Department of Ecology and filed in the United States District Court. The properties and rights in properties must be acquired for the construction of the GWWTS project and associated facilities. The acquisition of property rights is for a public purpose. 
Copies of the proposed ordinance are available upon request from the Clerk of the King County Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-477-1020. The ordinance is also available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk.aspx.

The public hearing on the proposal to transfer will be held before the full council at the King County Courthouse, Room 1001 on (DATE) at (TIME).
